MEMORANDUM

EXECUTIVE OFFICE, COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE

Bill Luna Jay E. Orr
County Executive Officer Assistant County Executive Officer
TO: Kecia Harper-them, COB

FROM:  Christopher Hans, Deputy County Executive Officer
DATE: June 2, 2010

RE: CONTINUANCE

At the request of County Counsel the Executive Office is requesting that the following
item be continued for two weeks:

Board Policy Manual Update (3.7 of 09/15/09)

H:AdGRANT\form 11s\continuance.doc
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